
Good morning, today is Wednesday, November 22nd. 

We are on an early release schedule today. 

GIVE club members, if you did not make it to our meeting yesterday, please stop by the library 

for an order form before you leave today. 

Attention all Gateway Students!  We have a big announcement from the PE department about the 

FuelUP to Play60 program.  Because of your participation in FuelUP to Play60 the Washington 

Dairy Council and the Seattle Seahawks have chosen Gateway as their Hometown Grant 

Winner!  We will be having two events at Gateway on Tuesday, November 28th.  The first event 

is breakfast with Blitz.  Starting at 7:40, we will be kicking off our new morning breakfast 

program. Breakfast, including, hot chocolate milk will be $1.50 and if you’re one of the first 75 

students in line, it will be free.  There will be prizes and everyone will get to see Blue Thunder 

and meet Blitz.  Then, we will have a morning assembly that features Blitz, the Sea-Gals, blue 

thunder and a Seahawks legend!  Wear your fuel up to play 60 shirt or sport your favorite 

Seahawks or Gateway gear on Tuesday, November 28th to help us celebrate this great 

accomplishment.  

We hope you have a wonderful Thanksgiving. We are thankful that you all are guardians and an 

amazing part of our school community.   

 


